INUVIALUIT INUVIALUIT
SIVUNNIUQPAIT WATER
IMAKKUN BOARD

November 6, 2015

Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada
Contaminants and Remediation Directorate

P.O. Box 1500

4923 52" Street

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2R3

Attention: Emma Pike — Project Manager

Dear Ms. Pike:

Re: N7L1-1814 and N7L1-1824 Johnson Point Remediation Project, Johnson
Point, NT - Closure of Licence

On October 30, 2015, the Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) reviewed expired licence N7L1-
1814 and N7L1-1824 Johnson Point Remediation Project, Johnson Point, NT including
the Final Inspection Report and recommendation for closure by AANDC Inspector Tim

Morton. The IWB passed Motion 415-08 #9 to close licence N7L1 - 1814 and N7L1-
1824.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mardy Semmler, IWB
Executive Director, at 867-678-8609 or at semmlerm@nwtwb.com.

Sincerely

Chairpersor

cc: Stephen Charlie, Regional Superintendent — Inuvik, ENR
Robert Jenkins, Director - Water Resources, ENR - Yellowknife
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